
Image  caught  by  camper
confirmed to be wolverine
By Bill Lindelof, Sacramento Bee

A Sacramento man believes he has snapped a live picture of
what  only  remote  motion-sensitive  cameras  have  captured
before: a wolverine in the Sierra Nevada.

David Messa, 51, was on a camping trip in Nevada County on May
19 when around nightfall he took a picture of a creature
walking on a thawing lake.

Wildlife biologists working for the U.S. Forest Service and
the state Fish and Game Department on Thursday confirmed that
the animal is a wolverine.

The rare sighting came at 8:41 p.m. during an all-day hike at
Beyers Lake.

“It was fairly dark,” Messa said Thursday. “I hear him come
galloping across the lake. I wasn’t sure exactly what it was.”
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